
Evaluation of Summer 
TAs Begins This Year

SUPPORT FOR SUMMER TAs

In Summer 2021, Teaching Assistants will for the 
first time be listed for evaluation in the iEval

system for sessions A, B, and F.

At this time, Graduate Division is not requiring 
first-time TAs to take the mandatory New TA 
Orientation during Summer. These TAs must 

complete Orientation during the following Fall. 

Summer TAs will also continue to be waived from 
retraining requirements. 

The TADP office will be available over Summer to 
assist department staff in resolving errors in the 

iEval listings. 

Summer TAs can now get 1:1 
help with teaching challenges! 
Get guidance on preparation & 
time management, grading, 
engaging students, and more.

TADP SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 
(June 21 – August 28):

Tues 8:30-9:30am
Wed 1-2:30pm

Sign up starting June 10th for online summer office hours at: https://ucr.mywconlinecom.

https://ucr.mywconlinecom/

